
 

 

           NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning Board of the Town of Corinth is 

continuing a Public Hearing pursuant to an application of Pallette Stone for a 

Special Use Permit. This property is located 38 Miner Road, Tax Map ID# 98.-2-7 in 

the Town of Corinth. Said hearing will be held on September 17, 2009 at 7:00p.m. 

The place of meeting will be the Corinth Town Hall, 600 Palmer Avenue in the 

Village of Corinth, Saratoga County, New York 12822. A copy of the DEC permit # 

5-4126-00010  and a copy of the State Environmental Quality Review Negative 

Declaration can be found on the Towns website @ www.townofcorinthny .com or 

the documents are available for review at the Town Clerks office in the Town Hall. 

Persons wishing to appear at such hearing may do so in person or by attorney or 

other representative. Communication in writing in relation thereto, may be filed 

with the Planning Board or at such hearing. 

 

 

 

   By order of the Town of Corinth Planning Board 
      

http://www.townofcorinthny/

